									September 3, 2013
Dear Buyer,

	It is almost that time of year again, the pigs are squealing, lambs are baaing, and cattle or lowing in preparation for the Colorado County Fair. My name is Joe Student, and I am a member of the Rice Consolidated FFA. This year is my second year exhibiting a project at the Colorado County Fair, and I have chosen to raise a pig this year. I have worked hard all summer getting my pig ready for the show and sale. I would like to invite you to attend the Colorado County Fair Livestock Show and Sale, and possibly be a potential buyer for my project. This year’s show and sale will be held on September 26th, 27th, and 28th. The show and sale events will be held at the Colorado County Fairgrounds, which is located in Columbus. I will be exhibiting my pig on September 26th, and hopefully be in the sale on September 28th. 

	Raising an animal project is a very rewarding and challenging endeavor. I have had a lot of fun with my pig this year. One of the first things that I did with my pig was to give him a name. My pig when he first got in his pen started running in circles and grunting, so I named him “Grunt”.  We have been working very hard to get him in condition for the show, and I feel that the effort is paying off. He is getting larger and gaining more muscle everyday, and recently we have been practicing more and more on our showmanship so we will be ready for the show ring. 

	Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and I hope you can make arrangements to attend the Colorado County Fair Livestock Show and Sale. Once again the dates are September 26th, 27th, and 28th. I hope you can be there to watch Grunt and I participate in the pig show on the 26th, and hopefully you can be there to support us at the sale on September 28th. Thank you once again for your time and support.

Sincerely,

Joe Student
